
I just recieved a notice that the CSA is thinking about giving  the sellers of exempt market 
securities, the right to tell us we can't buy into if they deem it unsuitable for us.  And requiring us 
to fill out  "know your client forms" each time we want to invest in the exempt market securities. 
  
We are against this intrustion into our finanical matters, we are both adults and wish to invest 
our hard earned money in whatever we want.   And we don't feel that Ontario Securities 
Commission has to say about our business in Alberta. Unless you, the CSA, or the government is 
going to secure the above securities in event of loss, please stay out of our business. 
  
Thank You 
  
  
Swen and Colleen  Hanson 


